
Christmas is coming! 
 

It’s the most wonderful time of the year! 

 
To all our parents and carers,  
We would like to ask for your understanding, patience and flexibility during this 
very busy time of our school year. 
 
The festive season is upon us and we are already busy practising for our Nativity 
performance and preparing for Christmas, as well as continuing with our usual 
curriculum. 
 
During the month of December we will not be hearing the F2 children read their 
individual reading book, we will continue with our guided and shared reading 
sessions within our planned sessions.  
 
Please continue to recap/work on the keywords or letter sounds that your child is 
familiar with by reading them, putting each word into a sentence and having a go 
at writing them.  This will help your child to become secure with their recognition 
of the keywords. Also continue to practise writing their name. 
 
 

Please see dates below for your information 

 
 



  
 

Curriculum Information 
Dates 

6th December  Attendance Award - Snuggle day – 
wear your pyjamas to school! 

7th December Nativity 10am – tickets available at the 
school office 

8th December Nativity 1.30pm – tickets available in 
the school office  

Please note the change of 
time 

9th December Christmas Dinner & Christmas jumper 
day 

13th December Christmas Party – come to school in 
party clothes – more information will 
be sent out next week 

16th December  Break up for Christmas 
 

 

At the nativity performances there will be opportunity for you to order 
photographs of your children in their costumes and also a chance to buy more 
reindeer food if you still need some! 
 
Christmas in Foundation Stage is a magical time and we look forward to sharing 
the wonder with you and your children. 

 


